
Time  to  Bring  Employment
Discrimination Suit Cannot Be
Reduced By Contract
An article written by Deborah H. Share for Porzio, Bromberg &
Newman‘s Employment Law Monthly reports that employers cannot
contract  with  employees  to  reduce  limitations  periods  for
discrimination  claims,  according  to  a  recent  New  Jersey
Supreme Court decision.

According to the facts of the suit as presented to the court,
a  job  applicant  signed  an  application  form  that  included
language that appeared to waive any statute of limitation in
the filing of a lawsuit against the employer. The language
limited the applicant to a deadline of six months from the
date of any alleged employment action that was the subject
of a suit.

Share’s article detailed the court’s reasoning and listed and
discussed  three  recommendations  for  employers  to  consider:
remove such waivers from applications, shore up all processes
related to employee terminations, and consider other useful
tools for employers in this area.

Read the article.
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